
 

 CITY OF GRAND JUNCTION, COLORADO 

  MINUTES OF THE 10:00 A.M. MEETING 

  OF THE CITY COUNCIL 

  MONDAY 

May 3, 1971 

 

SWEARING IN OF COUNCILMEN ELECT 

 

In accordance with the Charter of the City of Grand Junction, 

Colorado, the newly elected Councilmen, together with President 

of the Council Richard Youngerman, Councilman Theodore Naff, and 

out going Councilman Robert Evans, met at 10:00 A.M. on Monday, 

May 3, 1971, in the Civic Auditorium at City Hall for the 

swearing-in ceremony.  Councilmen Raymond Paruch and Harry 

Colescott were absent.  Also present were City Manager Richard N. 

Gray, City Attorney Gerald Ashby and City Clerk Neva B. Lockhart. 

 President of the Council Youngerman called the meeting to order. 

 

Councilmen Lawrence Kozisek, District "B", Stanley Anderson, 

District "C", and Silas Grantham, Councilman at Large, were sworn 

in to office by City Clerk Neva Lockhart. 

 

ADJOURNMENT 

 

President Youngerman adjourned the meeting. 

 

/s/ Neva B. Lockhart 

City Clerk 

 


